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Tuesday 16th June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your nearest and dearest all safe and well. 

 

As you may be aware, schools have been open since Monday 1st June as hubs for children 

of key workers or those children who are vulnerable; those with a Social Services “Child in 

Need” plan or “Child Protection” plan. 

 

Liverpool City Council (LCC), in consultation with other agencies, has now confirmed that 

schools can open for Y6 children ONLY from MONDAY 22nd June, in so far it is safe to do so.   

 

St. Finbar’s Catholic Primary School will follow the advice from LCC.   School is NOT OPEN for 

any children, at this moment, other than key worker children, vulnerable children and 

children from Y6.  

 

We, like you, miss the normality of being together in school; learning, laughing and loving 

each day.  We miss the smiles, the light-bulb moments, the energy, the kindness and the 

eagerness of our little learners to learn.  We want you all back but only when it is safe to do 

so.   

 

As ever, as soon as we know more information about the possibility of school re-opening for 

children in other year groups, we will be in touch to share it with you.   

 

I will be in further contact with the parents of Y6 children to explain arrangements for their 

child’s return to school. 

 
Take care and God bless.  Stay safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jan Conley 

Head Teacher 
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